
 

 

 

School Closure Home Learning 
Year 2 Daily Tasks 

Friday 17th July 2020 (Summer Term 2, Week 7 - Day 4) 
 

Good Morning Year 2, 

 

I can hardly believe this is the last day of Year 2! Thank you for 

a wonderful year and working so hard. I feel so lucky and 

privileged to be your teacher and have watched you grow over 

the year. I have loved getting to know every single one of you 

and your families. As always, I am so proud of every single one 

of you and I know you will show Mr Jones how amazing you 

are!  

 

Your only home learning today is to do something you enjoy 

and have fun because you definitely deserve it. I hope you 

think back on Year 2 with happy memories - what superstars 

you have all been during lockdown too! I have missed you all 

so much and I am really sad that we cannot spend our last day 

together. 

 

Remember to have stay safe during summer, relax but more 

importantly, HAVE FUN! 

 

Lots of love, 

Miss Hulme  
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